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Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are delighted to inform you that we have secured a trip to Discover Bucks Museum on 

Wednesday 13th November 2024 for our Year 1 class. We will be taking part in a workshop the 

museum is putting on for us about ‘Toys through the ages.’  This will support Year 1’s learning about 

toys from the past. They will explore how different materials have been used for toys throughout 

history, discuss similarities and differences between old and modern toys and make their own 

Victorian toy to take home. 

We will travel to and from the museum by coach.  Please ensure your child is at school for 8:45am in 

their full school uniform for us to get the children registered and prepared for the journey ready to 

leave just after 9am.  We won’t be back to school until 12.45pm, therefore, please provide a packed 

lunch for your child.  If you would like a school packed lunch please let the office know by 4th 

November 2024.  

The cost of the trip including coach travel will be £15. We kindly ask that you pay this and give 

permission via the School Gateway no later than November 8th.  

If you have any questions regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs. Buckley & Miss Bunclark 

Thursday 10th October 2024 
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